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COMMONS COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Minutes of the Parish Council Commons Committee Meeting held on Thursday 20th September 2018  

at 7.30 pm in the Nugent Room, Winn Hall, Dunsfold. 

Cllrs Present: 
Cllr Steven Haines, Chairman 
Cllr Stephen Hayward, Vice Chairman     Cllr Rupert Jones 
Cllr John Gray        Cllr Jean Martin 
Cllr Roy Enticknap  
                
Representing Friends of Dunsfold Common: 
Mr Alastair Bentall 

Clerk to the meeting: Mrs Celeste Lawrence, Clerk & RFO  Public: 7 
     
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Cllr Nick Shepherd, Mr James Field.  

2. MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 
The draft minutes of the Commons Committee meeting held on 19th July 2018 as circulated, were proposed 
by Cllr Hayward; seconded by Cllr Enticknap unanimously agreed as a true record for the Chairman to sign.   

3. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES  
Ref Item 6 - Cllr Enticknap and Gray met with officers from Waverley regarding the state of the paths. Waverley 
confirmed that they have no money available. Portfolio Holder Ken Deanus will lobby to find funding from else-
where. Waverley confirmed that they are open to any changes that  the Parish Council may want to make to the 
current lease. Clerk and Cllr Gray to work out the last 3 years of costs spent on the common.  

4. REPORT FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE COMMONS STEERING GROUP  
Cllr Enticknap reported that the common has been cut. Willow trees have been removed from the School 
pond and the KGV pond. The last pond at the north end of the village has a an Ash tree that has died. It was 
AGREED that Cllr Enticknap would instruct Jo Court to remove the tree.  

5. LOCALISM PROGRAMME 
Cllr Enticknap to provide the Clerk with quotes to be agreed with SCC in order to access the £3.5k funding 
available.  

6. WOODLAND AND POND MANAGEMENT PROGRAMME  
Phase 2 to be arranged in Autumn.  The track to the cricket pitch has still not been repaired.  

7. COMMON AREA ISSUES 
The speed sign to the North of the village is still flashing. It had been agreed at the August meeting that the sign 
would be covered however after further discussion it was AGREED that Cllr Enticknap would disconnect the sign 
and repair the unrestricted speed sign.  
 
There being no further business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.55pm. 

D U N S F O L D  PA R I S H  C O U N C I L
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Signed………………………………….    Dated……………………………….


